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Broker Survey on Employer
Health Insurance for 2014-2015

The Affordable Care Act has transformed the individual insurance market in well-documented ways. However,
far less is known about how it has affected employer-sponsored insurance. Brokers play a critical role in this
ecosystem, serving as counselors and advisors to companies of all sizes. Their access to renewal data for
2015 group plans provides a timely perspective on how regulatory changes are affecting employers. On
October 29-30, we surveyed 1,028 brokers on the impact of group premium increases.
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dropping health
coverage?
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Most brokers expect the trend to accelerate in 2015

Q: What percent of your business to you expect to switch to individual
by the end of next year?

17% of brokers expect to lose
more than one-quarter of their
business
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benefitter

Benefitter helps brokers and employers identify
new options in the individual health insurance
market, delivering software to quantify savings
opportunities, as well as a platform to make a
seamless transition.




